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Maiden Earley Careers Fair 
 

On the 1st February, Earley Sqn were represented by Flt Lt 
Alexander, CI Gray, Sgt Mitchell, Cpl Mignot, Cdts McBrien, 
Wheatley and Stamp, at the Maiden Earley School Careers 
Fair. 
 
Our cadets spent the night telling the students about the 
squadron and the opportunities available in the Corps, 
managed to convince many to join us for an induction 
session and generally spread the word of our presence. 

 
  
  

Squadron Bowling 
On the 16th December, Earley cadets went to Hollywood Bowl 
in Bracknell for the Squadron Bowling night, organised by Sgt 
Mitchell. 
2 games were played and the scores were totalled to have a 
fun competition. 
 
Everyone enjoyed the evening, and the inter-flight rivalry that 
came with it. 
 
 
 
  

Christmas Dinner 
This year, the annual Sqn 
Christmas Dinner was held at the 
Earley Crescent Centre on the 11th 
December. 

The cadets, staff and guests 
arrived earlier that night for pre-
dinner drinks, before taking their 
seats for a 3 course traditional 
Christmas Dinner. 

Afterwards, an awards ceremony 
was held, where the cadets were 
commended for their 
achievements in and when 
representing the squadron. 

All the cadets had a great time 
and are looking forward to it 
again, later in the year. 

New Flights 
Earlier this month, the NCO team re-
organised the Flights and Cadet Points 
system. 
The Flight names will remain as ‘Tornado 
Flight’ and ‘Typhoon Flight’. However, if you 
are unsure of which flight you are in, please 
see Sgt Mitchell. 
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